Moore, Tania

From: Cindi Lee <CLee@ovsd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 12:27 PM

To: supplementalcomm®@surfcity-hb.org

Cc: Fikes, Cathy; Delgleize, Barbara

Subject: CC Mtg. 7/19/22 - OVSD Communication re Administrative ltem 22-601
Attachments: CC 7-19-22 Writ. Corres..pdf

Please see attached.
Thank you.

Cindi Lee, Executive Assistant
Office of the Superintendent
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SENT VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION
Supplemental Comm@Surfcity-hb.org

July 19, 2022

The Honorable Barbara Delgleize, Mayor, and Members of the City Council
CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH

2000 Main Street

Huntington Beach, CA 92648

Re:  City Council Meeting for July 19, 2022
Administrative Item 22-601
Consider the Adoption of Resolutions to Place Cannabis Business Regulation and
Taxation Measures on Ballot

Dear Mayor Delgleize and City Councilmembers:

The Ocean View School District does not have a position at this time on whether the City
Council should go forward with a ballot measure concerning cannabis businesses regulation and
taxation in the City of Huntington Beach. However, the school district requests that any ballot
measure or regulation would provide a 1,000-foot buffer for all schools, including elementary
and middle schools from any cannabis businesses operating within that area. We agree with the
City Council’s recommendation of July 5, 2022, that all sensitive uses, especially uses that are
likely to include minors such as schools, day care, and parks are protected by a 1,000-foot buffer.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.
Sincerely,

ekt L} j(' y

Michael Conroy, Ed.D.
Superintendent

On behaif of the éafd,of Trustees:

Gina Clayton-Tarvin
Board President



